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In accordance with my advice in document ED46, the Council is preparing a 
schedule of draft main modifications to the Plan, in order to ensure that the 
Plan is sound and can be adopted. The draft schedule will be subject to 
sustainability appraisal (SA) and it is expected that the draft schedule, the SA 
report and supporting documents will be reported to the Council’s elected 
members in September. This will be followed by public consultation on the 
proposed main modifications which will take place over a 6-week period in the 
Autumn, the details of which will be published in due course. I will take 
account of all the representations on the main modifications before completing 
my report to the Council on the examination, which will include 
recommendations on the main modifications that are necessary to make the 
Plan sound.
 
For background information on the examination process, please see document 
ED17.
 

Any queries about this update should be directed to the Programme Officer, 
Mrs Louise St John Howe.
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